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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Susan Gay <tsriverside@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 23, 2019 3:36 PM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Please Oppose HB 3031

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
I am pleading with the legislature not to enact this bill 3031. We operate a small family orchard, 5th generation. We 
have lost money for the last two years. We have no way to control how much we are paid each year for our crop and 
cannot absorb these continual added costs of operation. 
When I read through the bills that are constantly proposed it honestly seems like there are two things the legislature 
hates the most - that is “Employers”and “Farmers”! Very sad for our future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Susan Gay 
305 Morton Rd 
Hood River, OR 97031 
tsriverside@gmail.com 
 


